STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anvo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA Februa ry 7, 1983 - POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
(505) 393-6161

Mr. Perry Pearce

General Counsel

0i1 Conservation Division
Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87501

SUBJECT: Lonnie J. Buck
Monco SWD #2-M Sec 25, T25S, R36E (R-6799)

Dear Perry:

Enclosed are copies of letters to Lonnie J. Buck concerning the
correction of violations at his disposal well, Monco SWD #2-M, in
Section 25, T25S, R36F, approved by Division Order R-6799. Also
enclosed are photographs taken February 1 and 2, 1983, of this
facility indicating that the condition has not been corrected.

As of this date, we have received no paper work covering conversion
of well to disposal nor any monthly disposal reports (form C-120A).

He has ignored our attempts to get him to correct the violations

and bring the well into compliance with the order and we feel action
should be taken by the Division.

Very truly yours,

Q}L CONSERVATION.DIVISIBN

Jerry=Séxto
Supervisor, District I

JS/ED
Encl.

cc: File



